INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled September 5, 2017, meeting of the Inland Wetlands Commission has been cancelled.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Tuesday, October 3, 2017.      

                   
   Linda Sadlon__ 
                                             Linda Sadlon, Clerk

                                             Inland Wetlands Commission 

